
Web Coordinators Report 
 
 This position has turned out to be much simpler than the title.  When people click on “contact 
us” on our website, their emails are redirected to me.  If they need to be sent on to an officer or 
coordinator, they are.  If they're just asking about meeting information, I happily reply.   
 It is great interacting with newcomers, whether face-to-face, or by email.  That's what makes 
this position put a smile on my mug. 
 The other major duty is posting on our Events Calendar, which involves following a simple 
printed procedure. 
 Officers and Coordinators send me their reports, I forward them to Kathi, and she posts them on 
our website.  I do know where the “Forward” button is, thankfully. 
 In eleven months, I've had one hundred and forty-four NYN emails, about twelve a month, and 
have answered most of them promptly.  Being retired, I'm always grateful to get a letter, snail or 
otherwise. 
 I am the guy on stage in front of the curtain, getting the applause.   Behind the curtain is the 
brains of the outfit, Kathi D.    
 I believe in service rotation, so will be happy if someone else steps forward when my shortened   
term is up in December.  If they don't, I'll hang around for another term, because there is nothing I'd 
rather do than help a newcomer connect with our program. 
  You guessed it; I'll miss this duty a lot.  


